
     

 

 
 
 

Public Safety Advisory - Update 
 
We would like to provide an important update regarding the recent advisory related to the 
person of interest. The Eastern Washington University Police Department (EWUPD) has 
successfully identified the individual involved. As a result, this person has been trespassed from 
all EWU-owned properties for a period of five years. 
 
Furthermore, we are actively collaborating with prosecutors to determine the most appropriate 
charges moving forward. 
 
We sincerely appreciate all the information and tips provided by our community members. 
Your vigilance and support are invaluable as we work together to maintain a safe environment 
for everyone. Please remember that we take these incidents very seriously. 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 

  

 

                        

  

 

 


